
George Mobayed - RE: Modification to Peppertree Quarry Project (06_0074 Mod 2) 

  
George, 
  
ARTC has no objections to the development as the new siding connection does not include any 

works within the ARTC rail corridor. 
  
Regards, 
  
Michael Irons  
Assistant Property Manager 
South NSW & North-East VIC 
  

  
  
Phone:  (02) 6939 5467 

Fax:     (02) 6939 5437 
Mob:     0427 491 111 
Email:   mirons@artc.com.au 
  
Australian Rail Track Corporation Ltd. 

PO Box 2150, Wagga Wagga  NSW  2650 
  
  
The information in this email and any attachments to it is confidential to the intended recipient and may be privileged. Receipt by a person other 

than the intended recipient does not waive confidentiality or privilege. Unless you are the intended recipient, you are not authorised to 
disseminate, copy, retain or rely on the whole or any part of this communication. If you have received this communication in error please notify 

ARTC on +61 8 8217 4366. While we have taken various steps to alert us to the presence of computer viruses we do not guarantee that this 
communication is virus free. 

From: George Mobayed [mailto:George.Mobayed@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 5 August 2011 3:26 PM 
To: Michael Irons 

Subject: Modification to Peppertree Quarry Project (06_0074 Mod 2) 

  

Hi Michael, 
  
As per our telephone conversation today, attached is the letter the Department sent to you for the above 

modification. The EA for the modification could be accessed at the following link and is located in the folder 

titled 'Environmental Assessment': 
  
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=4728 
  
EA exhibition concluded on 11 July 2011. The proponent is in the process of completing their Response to 
Submissions document.  
  
If ARTC wishes to make a submission on the modification, could you please arrange this as soon as possible. 
  
Thanks, 
George 
  

From:    Michael Irons <MIrons@ARTC.com.au>
To:    George Mobayed <George.Mobayed@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    8/8/2011 3:59 PM
Subject:   RE: Modification to Peppertree Quarry Project (06_0074 Mod 2)
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George Mobayed | Planning Officer 
Mining & Industry | Major Projects Assessment | NSW Department of Planning & 

Infrastructure  
23-33 Bridge Street SYDNEY 2000 | GPO Box 39 SYDNEY 2001 
P: 02 9228 6467 | F: 02 9228 6466 | E: george.mobayed@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain 
confidential/privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please delete it and notify the sender.  
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not 
necessarily the views of the Department.  
You should scan any attached files for viruses.  
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